
Tue 09/01/2024 17:08 
15 Balmoral Drive  
Bramcote Nottingham NG9 3FU  
We also own 7 Priory Wood   
Weybourne NR25 7SS  
 
Sent from Outlook for iOS 

 
From: Licensing <licensing@north-norfolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 3:44:39 PM 
To: Cortina Newton <  
Subject: RE: Application by Chestnut Inns Ltd for the extended licenses at The Maltings Hotel, The 
Street , Weybourne, NR25 7SY  
  
Dear Mrs Newton 
  
Thank you for your email, please can you provide us with your full postal address 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Sarah  
  
From: Cortina Newton >  
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 12:57 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@north-norfolk.gov.uk> 
Cc: Sheila Jackson < Richard Hyam < Don PW Peacock 2  
Subject: Application by Chestnut Inns Ltd for the extended licenses at The Maltings Hotel, The Street 
, Weybourne, NR25 7SY  
  

Dear North Norfolk licensing,  
I am responding on behalf of Priory Wood Bungalows Ltd.  
We are objecting to the application for extending their licenses to 1am.   
In general, we welcome the revival of a hotel in the village and, from what we know of the Chestnut 
Group, we expect them to be good and reflective neighbours.  
  
We believe that in a quiet village such as Weybourne, where so little noise is heard most evenings 
and very seldom ever after 11 at night, maybe on a New Years Eve, this would alter the nature and 
culture of the village significantly.  
We have no objection to an extension to say 12 at night, but 1am with the ensuing noise of clearing 
away or patrons leaving after 1am is too late and we feel it would be very unpopular in the village.  
From the Board of PWB Ltd we also fear that people coming to our site for a quiet weekend would 
also find such late-night opening noise irksome. 
We look forward to the Maltings opening and offering an additional quality hospitality venue in 
Weybourne but ask that it respects the quiet nature of the village.  
Mrs C Newton  
Company Secretary.  
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